THE NEW

INDIAN SCHOOL

Umm Al Quwain

dream-believe-standup

CIR 62 /6/03/2024

Introduction of Dance and Karate Classes for Students

Dear Parents,
Warm greetings from The New Indian School Umm Al Quwain!

We are thrilled to announce the introduction of two exciting extracurricular activities starting from the
new academic year 2024-2025: Dance classes for girls (1st to 9th grade) and Karate classes for both boys
and girls (1st to 8th grade).

These activities will be conducted during class time, providing students with a convenient opportunity to
explore their interests and develop valuable skills.

Details of the activities:
1. Dance Classes for Girls:
e Open to students from 1st to 9th grade
e Monthly fee: DHS 75/-
e Dance classes will be conducted during school hours
2. Karate Classes for Boys and Girls:
e Open to students from 1st to 8th grade
e Monthly fee: DHS 75/-
e Karate classes will also be held during school hours

https://forms.gle/V92alBqzJDQHJZWN7

We believe that participation in these activities will not only provide physical and mental health benefits
but also foster discipline, teamwork, and self-confidence among our students.

To register your child for these classes, please fill out the Google Forms linked above. We encourage all
interested students to take advantage of this opportunity to enrich their school experience.

Thank you for your continued support in nurturing our students' holistic development.
With warm regards,
Dr. Saifudheen P Hamsa

Principal
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